
THE MORECAMBE BAY INVESTIGATION 
Chaired by Dr Bill Kirkup CBE 

Independent investigation into the management, delivery and outcomes of care provided by the Maternity 
and Neonatal services of University Hospitals of Morecambe Bay Trust from January 2004 – June 2013 

PANEL MEETING – WEDNESDAY 11 DECEMBER 

 

The next Panel Meeting will take place on Wednesday 11 December.  

 

During this meeting the Panel hopes to hear from further families affected by the events in the 

maternity and neonatal services at University Hospitals of Morecambe Bay Trust as well as discuss 

some of the practical arrangements for the Investigation.  

 

For any queries, please contact the Investigation directly at correspondence@mbinvestigation.org 
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